
 
 

 

 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
RE: SECC Church Event 
 
This letter is to verify that ______________________________ is a church member in the Southeastern 
California Conference of Seventh-day Adventists. The SECC is a conference of over 160 SDA churches 
comprising 70,000 members across five counties in Southern California. This includes many children and 
youth, who participate in programs and events both at their local church and at conference-wide events, 
which are intended to build character and strengthen relationships between our church communities. 
 
If the student named above could be excused from classes on ___________________ for our upcoming 
Teen River Trip Camp event, where more than 250 attendees are expected to attend, it would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Thank you in advance for granting permission and allowing this young person to be a part of a character 
building event. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 
Meshach Soli 
SECC Youth Ministries 
Director 
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P. O. Box 79990 
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